Ward Boundary Review - South Gippsland Shire Council - Response Submission Williams, Schelling, Davies and Keerie - Leongatha -13 March 2024 04:41pm

Our Ref: D1847824



13 March 2024

Ward Boundary Review Panel Victorian Electoral Commission

Via Email Only: <u>SouthGippsland.WardReview@vec.vic.gov.au</u>

Dear Review Panel

Please accept the following submission as part of the ward boundary review for South Gippsland Shire Council. The below signed Councillors suggest that the most efficacious alignment of ward boundaries would be to:

- Move Fish Creek out of split wards into the Coastal Promontory Ward.
- Move Meeniyan into the Tarwin Valley Ward.
- Leave all other boundaries unchanged.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours sincerely

Cr Clare Williams

Mayor

Cr John Schelling

Tarwin Valley Ward Councillor

Cr Mohya Davies

Coastal Promontory Ward Councillor

Cr Jenni Keerie

Strzeleki Ward Councillor

9 Smith Street (Private Bag 4) Leongatha 3953 - DX 94026 Leongatha

Telephone: (03) 5662 9200 Facsimile: (03) 5662 3754

Email: council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au Website: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au